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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 9th March
Monday P5-7 Library

               Credit Union

Tuesday   Sustrans
Wednesday Little Red Riding Hood
Thursday   
Friday   ‘Science Day’
Yoga

Our last Yoga session will take place on Thursday 8th March. If you haven’t already paid for Yoga please make sure you send in £9.
Sustrans
Safe Cycling is on Tuesday 13th March. Parents can leave bicycles off on Tuesday morning and collect them again in the evening.
World Book Day
I have to congratulate you parents for the tremendous effort you all put in to ensure that your children were so well turned out for World Book Day. The children all spoke so confidently about the character they were dressed up as and they also enjoyed the webinar where they listened to stories from a local author Adam Dougal and then took part in a ‘live forum’. All of the children received a treat for their efforts and we also awarded prizes to the ‘best dressed’. 
‘Best Dressed Prize Winners’ 

Key Stage 1 – Cailin as 
Jayden as

Key Stage 2 – Megan as

and Tia as Queen of Hearts
We also had a special prize for Luke Cullinan for being brave enough to wear a dress for his character ‘the boy in the dress.’
Online Questionnaire

Just a reminder to complete your questionnaire by Monday 12th March. If you are unable to access the school website you can request a hard copy of the questionnaire from school.

Little Red Riding Hood
Fivemiletown High School have invited us to see their production of Little Red Riding Hood on Wednesday 14th March at a cost of £3 per child or £6 per family which also includes juice and crisps for all of the pupils.
Snack Money
This terms ‘Snack Money’ is now due and should be returned to the school by Friday 16th March.
Science Week
As part of ‘Science Week’ next week we are hosting a ‘Science Day’ next Friday. We have secured the funding to run two projects on Friday 16th March. In the morning (11.00 -12.00), ‘Science Starz’ will host a workshop for KS1 which will entail all of the children carrying out scientific investigations.KS1 parents are invited to come along to this workshop and work alongside their child as a ‘laboratory technician.’ 
In the afternoon Sentinus will host a ‘Machines’  workshop for KS2. In order to help the children to get into the role of being actual scientists for the day, we ask that each child takes in an old white shirt to wear as a laboratory coat.

P7 Pledge
A huge congratulations to our P7 pupils Luke, Meabh, Tia and Shannon who took their pledge at Mass last Sunday. Fr Gallagher spoke very highly of how well the children read and performed which was huge testament to the calibre of our pupils as due to the bad weather we didn’t get a chance to practice the readings or ceremony at all. Well done P7. 
OUR success is doing OUR best!

